
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 8/10/2023

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• Staff will officially return on August 14th. We will hold our all staff opening meeting on 
that day and the principals are busy scheduling meetings for that week for staff as well. 
The first student day is August 21st.  

• The State continues to work on a new funding formula plan. They are gathering feedback 
and working with a committee. The State Superintendents budget proposal is due to the 
Governor’s office by September 1st so there will likely be changes to the budget proposal 
based on the work of the committee.

• We are working on a school safety purchasing proposal to bring to the board in 
September. This is related to recently approved funding in the last legislative session. 


